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NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED MEETING 

 
THE 

WILLIAMSON-TRAVIS COUNTIES MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT 

NO. 1 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS REGULAR MEETING 

 

 
regularly scheduled meeting for Wednesday, 

20 August 2025 at 5:30 p.m. has been rescheduled.  

A special meeting has been called in its place to be 

held on Monday, 25 August 2025, at 5:00 p.m.  

Please see the Posted Notice for details. 

 

 
_____________________________________ 

Coleman D. Konopka 
Attorney for Williamson-Travis Counties Municipal 
Utility District No. 1 
Coats Rose, P.C. 
2700 Via Fortuna, Suite 350 
Austin, Texas 78746 

 


